
From:  Sean Starkey <sean.starkey@lacity.org>

Sent time:  05/27/2020 05:57:47 PM

To:  Craig Bullock <craig.bullock@lacity.org>

Cc:  Daniel Halden <Daniel.Halden@lacity.org>

Subject:  Fwd: Opposition to the Hollywood Center Project
 

Craig, fyi...

Sign up for the CD13 Newsletter for daily updates on COVID-19

 Sean Starkey
 Hollywood Field Deputy
 Office of Councilmember Mitch O'Farrell
 13th District, City of Los Angeles
 1722 Sunset Blvd., Los Angeles, CA 90026

 Phone (213) 207-3015 | Cell (213) 261-1545 | www.cd13.com
HEART of Hollywood | CD13 Year in Review

Find the Councilmember on:    

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Nick Hryciw <nickhryciw@outlook.com>
Date: Wed, May 27, 2020 at 5:56 PM
Subject: Opposition to the Hollywood Center Project
To: councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org <councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org>
Cc: daniel.halden@lacity.org <daniel.halden@lacity.org>, sean.starkey@lacity.org <sean.starkey@lacity.org>

Good evening Councilman O’Farrell,

I hope you and your loved ones are staying safe and healthy during this time. 

I am writing you to express my firm opposition to the Hollywood Center Project as currently planned. With the height of the
towers, all views north of my residence at The Broadway Hollywood will be obstructed and an overload of traffic would be
introduced within just a few blocks of Hollywood and Vine.

More importantly, these towers will overshadow the iconic Capitol Records building which is an historic mainstay of the
Hollywood skyline.  These towers that are better suited for downtown and will disrupt our skyline and the more ‘neighborhood’
feel of Hollywood.  

Although I (and every neighbor I know) adamantly oppose the current plan, I fully support alternate plans to construct the towers
no more than 14-18 stories.  The new construction in Hollywood has been exciting and is bringing a new vibrance to our streets,
however, I believe it is important we don’t lose the architectural integrity and ambiance of our neighborhood. 

As my city councilman, I appreciate all of the work you’ve done to improve Hollywood and the support you’ve shown to The
Broadway Hollywood.  Please take note of my opposition and the importance of hearing the voices of your constituents. 

Kind regards,

Nick Hryciw
Homeowner
The Broadway Hollywood
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